Monday May 1, 2017

In the Second Floor Conference Room at 6:30 P.M.

Six (6) members were present.  Councilwoman Murray was absent.

Also in attendance was:  Solicitor DeSimone.

Subject matter discussed was:  Discussion regarding limiting of Pawnbroker Licenses in the City of Woonsocket (Ordinance 17-P-21).

Upon motion of Councilman Fagnant seconded by Councilman Beauchamp it is voted that the meeting be and it is hereby adjourned at 6:55 P.M.


Attest:					Christina Harmon-Duarte			City Clerk       
 



